
From: Carlos Diaz <Carlos.Diaz@cityofchicago.org> 
Sent: Wednesday, December 13, 2023 1:55 PM 
To: Steve Berlin <Steve.Berlin@cityofchicago.org>; Chasse Rehwinkel 
<Chasse.Rehwinkel@cityofchicago.org> 
Subject: Gift 
  

Hello Steve & Chasse, 
  
Therese and Peter Caruso sent a candy assortment to Ald. Lee worth $107.80 after taxes and 

shipping. Ald. Lee has a long-time personal relationship with the Carusos that predates her 

employment with the City, but we are reporting this gift out of an abundance of caution. 
  

We accepted on behalf of the City and have placed in the lobby for residents to enjoy. 
  

Carlos Díaz 

Chief of Staff 
Ald. Nicole Lee, 11th Ward 

3659 S. Halsted St. 
773.254.6677 

  
 


